Priscilla Mora

From: Priscilla Mora

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 10:03 AM

To: Erika Lizee <ELizee@vcccd.edu>

Subject: RE: Registration: Missing Portfolio Class

Hi Erika,

We should be able to offer Portfolio once per year. Such capstone classes can be considered to keep open even if
enrollments are smaller because they are required for degree completion.

It makes sense to see if lvy might be interested in teaching the class in Spring 2023. If we aren’t authorized to continue
it, depending on the enrollment, then having these back-up options to refer students to will be helpful. If they don’t plan
to graduate until the end of next year, | think it’s good to let them know that we are going to schedule the class for
Spring 2023.

Thanks!

Priscilla

From: Erika Lizee <ELizee@vcccd.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 9:38 AM

To: Priscilla Mora <pmora@vcced.edu>

Subject: Fw: Registration: Missing Portfolio Class

Hi Priscilla,

I received another email yesterday from a different student looking for the Portfolio course. At this point, that is 4
students that will be needing the DES M90 course. I'm wondering if that is something Ivy would be willing to teach
in the Spring.

Thanks,
Frika



